Debbie, our specialist nurse, has been temporarily seconded to a Care home to help with staff shortages as a result of the corona virus outbreak. She is contactable by phone or e-mail, but will only be able to respond intermittently. If you require urgent advice please call your GP or speak to community services on 725241 ext 3313"
If anyone experiences problems because of this please let Linda Fermont know via info@msmsociety.org.gg."
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